
Minutes for July 10th 2017 meeting in the Three Horseshoes 

Apologies Were Received From 

Robert Littlewood 

Bev Hill 

Angela Scott 

Those Present were  

Janet Redfern 

Kim Anderson (chair) 

Diana Colleran (secretary) 

Alistair Pymm 

Dave Burke 

 

Alister Pymm joined our committee.Dave suggested 
following the recent return of the residents questionnaires 
that a spread sheet should be sent to four people thus 
lessening the load. Kim Anderson  Diana Colleran Dave 
Burke and Alister Pymm were elected to copy the results of 
the questionnaires into these spread sheets and from that a 
master sheet was to be drawn up from which the results are 
to be correlated into percentages via graphs and circles.Kim 
Anderson said that she would be able to achieve this 
herself.It was decided that because of low attendance for 
the meeting and lack of apologies that we need to find out 



who is still on board Kim Anderson is to email all the 
original committee members regarding this for 
conformation. 


